
 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 24th, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Board 
 Room of the Petaluma City Schools District Office, 200 Douglas Street, Petaluma, CA. 

 At this hearing, the Petaluma City (Elementary) and Petaluma Joint Union High School 
 Districts will hear public comment regarding the following: 

 Petaluma Accelerated Charter – Proposed Amendment to Course Offerings 

 Petaluma Accelerated Charter (PACs) will hold a public hearing to consider a proposed 
 amendment to its charter regarding course offerings for the upcoming academic year. 
 The proposal involves replacing the current  Spanish  language  course with a  Student 
 Success  course. 

 The  Student Success  course is designed as a structured  support period that helps 
 students build strong academic habits and manage their responsibilities effectively. The 
 course will focus on: 

 ●  Goal-setting and time management 
 ●  Developing academic routines 
 ●  Completing assignments and project work 
 ●  Preparing for the transition to high school 
 ●  Receiving targeted academic support 

 PAC believes this shift will provide students with practical tools to strengthen their 
 academic performance and long-term readiness for high school and beyond. 

 Public Comment:  Students, families, staff, and community  members are encouraged to 
 attend and share their feedback.  For more information  or to submit written comments in 
 advance, please contact Tony Hua, thua@petk12.org 
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